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	Welcome Ken-Ton Families
We are here for you!
The Ken-Ton SEPTO
The Ken-Ton SEPTO is a network of Parents, Teachers and Students from every school in the Ken-Ton UFSD as well as students sent to out of district placement. Our Members have varying degrees of expertise and are available to offer your family support at any time in your Special Education journey. SEPTO strives to help families during the COVID-19 pandemic. We are working diligently with our home district to offer support to families at every turn.   Please bookmark our website www.KTSEPTO.org or our Facebook page Ken-Ton SEPTO for updated district information and virtual meetings. 
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		Visit our website for virtual meeting updates

Parent to parent support

Call for support anytime

we advocate for every child

you are not alone

	

	Ken-ton septo
Kenmore-Tonawanda Special Education Parent Teacher Organization

www.ktsepto.org
716-427-3719
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